

Contoocook Riverway Meeting
March 20, 2018 7:00 P.M. @ Depot

Attendees: M. Wingler, Keith Wallace, Steve Hu
Fred Nyström, Charles & Brenda Ruenbar,
Nattie Ruon, Jake Martin, Amelia Cyrive,
Brian Erickson.

Mark W. brought the meeting to order.
Keith W. gave the Treasurer's Report (see
attached). The agency that provided the
heating system has not been contacted.
Eversource bill for Jan was \$363.75 (Rec.
reading) and February's bill was \$277.00 (for
Jan.)

The Town Band Stand has been covered
by the CRA's insurance. Steve Hu had
it deleted from our policy and the
savings will be \$248.00 annually.

The donation box yielded \$172.00 recently.
The Annual Meeting will take place on
April 10th. Eight board members will be
elected. A new historian position needs to
be filled. (Four positions change annual
Mark W. & Linda O.'s positions expire - 2018)
Refreshments will be served also.

Steve H. has been in contact with
Lane Malcolm. Lane is willing to see

the switch stand lantern for \$30.00.
The parcel on Railway Express Agency sign
that was originally from Bascom and
had long been above the Depot front
door is also for sale for \$300.00

Jack M. recently met with Jerry Flander
regarding items of interest that were
in the switch house (hand tools, sign
lanterns, paper items, etc) He plans to
meet with Jerry again and give us an
update regarding items with local histo

Charles R. reported on the Tur de
Chasck model rail road. He will
speak with the director to see if this
could be part of our May train show
that will go on at Hopkinton High School

Keith W. gave us a Train Show update
3 vendors, 9 tables are scheduled so
far. He plans to leave flyers (hand out
at the Depot and post info. locally.
Keith also mentioned that perhaps a
high school class could also sell some
items on that date as a class fun
raiser.

Brian has been working on
obtaining more information and estimates
regarding insulating yet unfinished

areas about the Depot (over, basement, & Stuehux will contact Ted Story to see if his maple sugar items could be so to celebrate N.H. Maple season and also raise funds for the Depot

Conrad Young's bike will also be sold here (#20.00)

Fred N. has been working on disconnecting the signal mast so necessary repairs can take place soon.

D.D. 3. Railroad "Shanty" update: A meeting to discuss how, where, and what's needed to move the building from its present location in the D.D. 3. parking lot to near the Depot will take place on March 27th. Brian hopes to meet with Jan Herrick to see if he could be of help for the moving process.

Building committee: Jake M. plans to paint, fix the Contoocook sign on the east end of the Depot, etc. - weather permitting

Events committee: Mark, Linda, & Keith are working on the upcoming model train show.

Coach Committee: Fred N. will resume working on the Pullman (funds and all weather permitting). Staging far easier

reaching high places was mentioned and
will be followed up on soon.

Master Plan Committee: Fred W., Brian E.,
Mark W, & Steve L. will have more to
report back after the Mar 27 meeting

Adjourned @ 8:37 p.m.